
      

Pregnancy Center North -- Walk for Life -- 2022 

 

Welcome. Again this year, we are soliciting donations for a great Cause. The need 

is great with the amount of poverty and unemployed young mothers and families. 

So please consider joining us to walk on the 14th at the Cathedral or 

by sponsoring us. 

 

Pregnancy Center North (PCN) will be hosting their annual WALK FOR 

LIFE on Saturday, May 14, 2022.  Please join us at this Walk for Life event to 

take place at the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen at 8:30 AM, or be a sponsor to 

support Pregnancy Center North and their wonderful ministry - helping mothers to 

choose life for their unborn babies and supporting newborn babies and their moms. 

Hope to see you there! For more information, contact Amy Fuchsluger: 410-377-

2871 (Mon/Wed/Thurs).  

 

Our Respect Life – Immaculate Conception team’s donation page is: 

https://page.fundeasy.com/5591438. If you have any issues accessing the online 

site, feel free to contact me at 410-821-6911 or jmcfadden@loyola.edu. 

Immaculate Conception thanks you, Pregnancy Center North thanks you, the 

young recipients thank you and I thank you. 

 

Sincerely, John McFadden 
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